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The Florida Public Service Commission announces a staff 

workshop in the following docket, to which all interested persons 

are invited. 

Docket No. 990184-TP -Inves t igation into boundary issues in South 
Sarasota and North Charlotte Counties (Englewood area) . 


DATE: Friday, March 26, 1999 


TIME: 8:30 a.m. 


PLACE: SunCoast Auditorium 

Englewood Community Hospital 
700 Medical Boulevard 
Englewood, FL 34223 

PURPOSE: 	 The purpose of this workshop is to provide interested 
persons an opportunity to comment on any and all issues 
related to the telephone exchange boundary between South 
Sarasota and North Charlotte Counties (Englewood area) . 

Any person requiring some accommodation at this hearing 

because of a physical impairment should call the Division of 

Records and Reporting at (850) 413-6770 at least 48 hours prior to 

the hearing. Any person who is hearing or speech impaired, please 

contact the Florida Public Service Commission using the Florida 

Relay Service, which can be reached at 1-800-955-8771 (TDD). For 
~CK 

FA additional information, contact June McKinney, Division of Legal 

APP 
Services, at 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399­
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eMU ___ 0850, or telephone (850) 413-6199. 
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